

Western Avenue School

1500 Western Avenue

Geneva, IL 60134 (630) 463-3500 P (630) 463-3509 F

Mr. Ronald Zeman

April 25, 2018

Geno Neri Neri Landscape & Maintenance PO Box 1053 St. Charles, IL 60174

Geno,

We want to thank you for installing our water feature and slate rocks in our courtyard that we are dedicating to Mrs. Beth Shannon. The work you have done looks beautiful.

We understand that the estimated cost of this work is approximately \$1,000 and want to thank you for your generosity!

Please know that our entire school appreciates your very generous donation.

Sincerely,

Ron Zeman Principal

Cc: Geneva School Board